
 

 

 

 

2nd Year Career Guidance Trip May 21st 2025 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

 

2nd Year students are going to Waterford on Wednesday May 21st.  Students will be visiting 

SETU in the morning and go to Tramore in the afternoon. Students will leave school at 08.50 

and return to school for 15.45.  

Students will have an official tour of the SETU main campus and sporting campus. We will 

then go to Tramore for lunch and some free time. Students will have to wear full uniform 

(PE uniform is allowed) and please note that mobile phones will not be allowed on the bus 

or at the University campus. Students will be allowed their phones when we get to Tramore.  

The cost of the trip is €10 for the bus and students will have the option of getting lunch in 

Dooly’s Tramore which Ms Jensen will arrange. Payment for the bus will have to be made by 

Friday 16th May. Students will have to bring cash for the lunch option (€6) or they can bring 

a packed lunch. Students are asked to bring in the €6 on Tuesday 20th.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

___________________  ______________  _______________ 

Pamela Cummins   Maria Jensen   Gemma O’Neill 

Year Head    Guidance Counsellor  Guidance Counsellor 


